
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Ref: PA / VC  

Date: 17th July 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are writing to advise that we have been notified by St Helens Council that there will be 
an increase in school meal charges, largely due to inflation.  

The new charges are to be implemented from 1st September 2019, and individual cafeteria 
items will be subject to different levels of increase.  

We wanted to provide parents with as much notice as possible ready for the new school 
year.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
  
Mr P Abram 
Head of School 

 

 


